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Dear Mr. Modlin: 
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Please note that in our letter dated June 30, 2014, paragraph 2, we had inadvertently mistyped the 
number ofVOQ reports that may be related to the issue in this section. The correct number 
should be 21 and the identification numbers of these 21 VOQ reports were correctly identified at 
the end of the June 30, 2014letter and subsequently the actual VOQ reports were provided to 
your office. These 21 VOQs reports are again listed at the bottom ofthis letter. 

Again, please accept our apology for this error and the confusion that it may have caused. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please call Peter Ong of my staff at (202) 366-
0583. 

n, Chief 
Vehic e Integrity Division 
Office of Defects Investigation 

VOQ reference numbers: 
10419669,10425762,10427901,10443192,10445176,10446694,10448173,10449406,10455484, 
10456805,10459082,10461850,10465717,10474413,10477251,10488096,10490319,10536415, 
1053 7992,10564340,10496599 
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